No room at the inn?



Coming to Mass this Christmas



Can I safely come to Mass this Christmas?

Yes! But Masses will be socially-distanced and may be busy. Book in advance, online or by phone. Check your parish website or bulletin for details of Mass times, and how to book places.

- What if the Christmas Eve and Day Masses are fully booked?
 Don't worry. Many parishes will be putting on extra Masses each day during the Christmas Octave: the eight days from Christmas Day until the Feast of Mary, Mother of God (1st Jan).
- If I go to Mass on another day during the Christmas Octave, will I miss out on celebrating Christmas in Church?

No! We celebrate the Christmas Octave because our Christmas joy cannot be restricted to a single day. Masses during the Octave will be especially festive this year, by including Christmas prayers before the crib, recordings of carols, and sermons which reflect on the mystery of Christ's birth.